
Safer culture, better care
As part of their involvement with the West of England Patient Safety Collaborative, GP practices across the 

region are taking part in a primary care culture survey in order to measure and understand the culture in 

primary care. Our practice is taking part in the survey. 

For more information visit www.weahsn.net or speak to: 

Fill out the primary care culture survey today

http://www.weahsn.net 

